
M E M O R A N D U M

Agenda Item 15(C)2

   TO:  DATE:      September 1, 2022 
     

FROM:             SUBJECT: 
     

It is recommended that the Board consider the reappointment of Dr. Rose Mary Stiffin to the 
Environmental Quality Control Board (EQCB). Dr. Stiffin’s term expired on May 7, 2022. 

The Miami-Dade County Code provides that the Board of County Commissioners appoint one 
(1) member to the Environmental Quality Control Board who is scientist possessing a master's
or Ph.D. degree in biochemistry or chemistry, Dr. Stiffin has been awarded a Ph.D. in
biochemistry and is being recommended by Mayor Daniella Levine Cava as a qualified
candidate for reappointment.

The memorandum from Mayor Daniella Levine Cava and resume of Dr. Rose Mary Stiffin, are 
attached for your review. 

BP/sj 
Attachments 

Reappointment of Dr. 
Rose Mary Stiffin to 
serve as a member of 
the Environmental 
Quality Control Board 
(EQCB) 

Honorable Harvey Ruvin, Clerk     
Circuit and County Courts  

Honorable Chairman Jose “Pepe” Diaz and 
Members, Board of County Commissioners    

Basia Pruna, Director 
Clerk of the Board Division 
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   Memorandum 
Date:    July 8, 2022 

To: Harvey Ruvin 
Clerk of the Board 

From: Daniella Levine Cava 
Mayor 

Subject: Re-appointment to the Environmental Quality Control Board by the Board of 
County Commissioners 

Please find attached the resume of Ms. Rose Mary Stiffin, Ph.D. for consideration by the 
Board of County Commissioners (Board) for reappointment to the Environmental Quality 
Control Board (EQCB). Dr. Stiffin has requested to be reappointed to the EQCB. The 
Board must grant approval of her reappointment for each successive three year term. Dr. 
Stiffin’s current term expired May 7, 2022. 

The EQCB is a quasi-judicial board that rules on variance requests for highly scientific and 
technical matters under the Environmental Protection Ordinance, Chapter 24 of the Code of 
Miami-Dade County. The composition and membership of the EQCB requires advanced 
degrees and qualifications unique to environmental disciplines.  

Dr. Stiffin has a Ph.D. in Biochemistry and has served with distinction since 2019.  Her 
service is greatly appreciated.   

Based on the above, please schedule this re-appointment before the Board as soon as 
possible. 

Thank you for your attention to this matter. 

Attachment 
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